
Invitation to the Network Group for 
Psychodramatists Working with Children and Youth  

2nd – 4th of February, Torino 2018 
 

 

 

Dear Practitioners of Psychodrama with children and youth, 

Dear FEPTO Colleagues, 

 

It is a pleasure to invite you to the 3rd meeting of the network group “Psychodrama with 
Children and Youth”. 

We would be delighted to welcome you in Torino, Italy from 2nd -4th of February, 2018. 

The topic of the meeting is: 

Disorder specific Interventions in Psychodrama Therapy with children and youth 

This topic engages many professionals and we want to discuss different approaches. 

FEPTO as a Federation of European Psychodrama Institutes provides colleagues, who are 
working with young people as well as the opportunity of exchange, mutual learning and 
cooperation.  

If you want to present a workshop or to discuss ideas or a project about psychodrama with 
youths please send a proposal by 1st of January, 2018 to Stefan Flegelskamp.               

s-flegelskamp@t-online.de 

Everybody who is interested in psychodrama with children and youths and wants to share 

his/her interest and ideas is invited to take part. Please forward this invitation also to 

colleagues in your institutes who are involved with this psychodrama field.  

Furthermore, we will work on organizing the 4th international psychodrama conference with 

the support of FEPTO for colleagues who are working with children and youth that will be 

held in Budapest in 2018. 

Our local hosts will be Angela Sordano!    angela.sordano@gmail.com 

The network group “Psychodrama with children and youths“ will take place in: 

Centro Studi Sereno Regis, in Via Garibaldi 13,Turin. 

It is a multicultural center socially active in peace promotion. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/user/serenoregistv 
serenoregis.org/chi-siamo/domenico-sereno-regis/ 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/user/serenoregistv
http://serenoregis.org/chi-siamo/domenico-sereno-regis/


 

 

Preliminary program: 

Friday, 2nd of February: 17:00 - Registration and warm up 

Saturday, 3th of February: 9:00 - 17:00 

Sunday, 4th of February: 9:00 - 13:00  

 

Next steps: 

If you are going to join us, please register and book your flights. 

1. Register 
a. Send a confirmation mail to Stefan Flegelskamp (s-flegelskamp@t-online.de) 

that you will participate. 
2. Flight 

a. Book your flight as soon as possible 
3. Accommodation 

Please use: 
http://www.airbnb.com/ 
http://www.booking.com/ 

 

Looking forward to meeting you in Torino, 

 

Angela Sordano, Stefan Flegelskamp & Hilde Gött 

 

PS:    Save the date of the 1. International Psychodrama Children and Youth Conference in     
Budapest                                      28.09 -30.09.2018 

http://www.airbnb.com/
http://www.booking.com/

